
 
August 23, 2022 
 
 
Re: November 2022 Election for Members of the Board of Education 
 
 
This statement is provided in response to the inquiries received recently regarding 
this year's election for the members of the Board of Education.  
 
The General Municipal Election this year has been called and will be consolidated 
with the Statewide General Election to be held on November 8, 2022 for the 
elections of members of the City Council (2 seats) and members of the Board of 
Education (3 seats). There are four (4) qualified candidates for the Board of 
Education race. 
 
Per California Election Code Section 10225(b), a candidate qualified for the 
extended nomination period may withdraw their nomination paper until the 83rd day 
before the election (August 17, 2022) which is the same date/time as when the 
nomination period closes.  After the nomination period closes, all candidates that 
qualified for the election shall be included on the ballot.  
 
The nominees for this year’s election are as shown in the Public Notice posted and 
as shown below for Board of Education with names in the order that will be printed 
on the November ballot according to the drawing held on August 18, 2022, 3 PM at 
Albany City Hall. Information on the candidates can be found on City's website: 
www.albanyca.org/candidates  
 

• Ron Rosenbaum (candidate statement included) 
• Sadia Khan (candidate statement included) 
• Lucy Baird (candidate statement not included) 
• Becky Hopwood (candidate statement included) 

 
Please contact the City Clerk Office for further questions. 
Email: cityclerk@albanyca.org; TEL: 1 (510) 528-5763 
 
 
Anne Hsu 
City Clerk 
City of Albany 
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